
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY
HALIFAX, N. S

FACULTY OF MEDICINE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

May 15th, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Our Halifax Society of McGill Graduates

would be much pleased if you could find it convenient to give us 

an opportunity of meeting with you while you are in Halifax in

connection with the Conference of Canadian Uhiversities. We

realize that you are lixely to be very busy at that time, but 

trust that you may find it possible to give us the pleasure of 

entertaining you very informally at some hour which you may be 

able to spare.

I have been asked to request of you 

also to speak to the Rotary Club of Halifax if you can make that 

possible. The Club meets for luncheon every Tuesday at one 

o'clock, and it is hoped that you may be in the city for the 

meeting on June second.

Yours very sincerely

WHH/S


